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My name is Tom Martin, and I’m a patient in Maine’s medical cannabis program. I’m
writing to strongly support LD 1840. This bill makes essential clarifications and 
adjustments to previous laws that are currently harming small caregivers, retailers, 
and community events.
LD 1840 helps protect the heart of Maine’s program: small, local providers who offer 
affordable, diverse, and patient-focused medicine. These updates are critical to 
keeping the program accessible and sustainable for patients like me.
Please vote YES on LD 1840 to safeguard Maine’s medical cannabis community.
Thank you.


